Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 2:08 PM

To: ‘larry.baker@apachecorp.com’

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 2RP-4506 Oxy Malt-O-Meal Battery CAP
Attachments: LOAMY.docx

NMSLO has reviewed the corrective action plan. The plan is approved with the following comments:

e Asstated in your report, SP-5 is not delineated and will be hand excavated with bottom and sidewalls samples
submitted for lab analysis for chloride, extended TPH, and BTEX. Once the area around SP-5 is delineated a
remediation plan can developed with consultation from NMOCD/NMSLO. Because the area is not delineated
any remedial action will require agency approval.

e The report states the site will be reseeded with BLM #2, no seed mix information was attached. There are
several seed mixes floating around, | want to ensure that you’re using an appropriate mix. | have attached a mix
that will work in the area, (BLM #2 may as well, | just don’t know the contents)

NMOCD may have additional concerns. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Ryan Mann

Remediation Specialist

Field Operation Division

(575) 392-3697

(505) 699-1989

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240

From: Naranjo, Mark

Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 2:21 PM

To: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: FW: 2RP-4506 Oxy Malt-O-Meal Battery CAP

Mark Naranjo

Assistant Division Director
Field Operations Division
575.623.4979 Office
575.626.2678 Cell
575.623.9200 Fax

New Mexico State Land Office
1001 S. Atkinson

Roswell, NM 88203
MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
NMStatelands.org




CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient[s] and may contain
confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure or distribution is prohibited, unless
specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender at once and destroy all copies of this message

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com]

Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 1:25 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us) <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: 2RP-4506 Oxy Malt-O-Meal Battery CAP

All,

Attached is the corrective action plan proposal for your review. Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to
discuss. Thanks and have a good day.

ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982
APACHE CORPORATION

2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240
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